
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 17, 2022 
 
Dear Neighbors,  
 
New York Transco has been encountering a recurring problem with recreational vehicles 
trespassing on the privately owned New York Energy Solution (NYES) electric transmission 
corridor, particularly in our southern portion in Dutchess County.  
 
This National Grid-owned property is an active construction site and New York Transco and our 
contractors working on the NYES project are committed to ensuring the safety of our crews and 
neighbors, as well as the protection of the surrounding lands.  
 
We are monitoring the corridor with cameras and other security devices for trespassing and 
recreational vehicle activity. Images and data are transmitted to our team in real-time. Both 
local and state police are also engaged on the matter. Anyone found to be operating an ATV, 
UTV, dirt bike or other motorized vehicles in the corridor will be subject to prosecution. 
 
If you observe this type of activity in the NYES corridor, we kindly request that you notify the local 
police and/or contact our team toll-free at (855) 433-3611 with the date, time, location and any 
other descriptive information about the vehicle or rider. Your identity will be kept confidential. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 

 
Shannon Baxevanis 
Communications & Stakeholder Lead 
New York Transco 

NOTICE 

NO RECREATIONAL VEHICLES ALLOWED IN 
TRANMISSION CORRIDOR 

 


